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Work Programme – Scrutiny Committee – 2021/22

Reference Committee 
Date Report title Purpose of Report

Report
Author /Senior 

Officer

Consultation and 
Engagement Process and 

Timeline
Corporate Plan 

Priority
Exempt Item and 

Paragraph 
Number

SC/07/21-22 6 Dec 2021 Update from Cheshire 
Police

To receive a verbal 
update from Cheshire 
Police specifically on 
the national reports of 
needle spiking and the 
impacts seen in 
Cheshire, and the 
prioritisation of 
keeping safe women 
and girls.

Director of Adult 
Social Services

N/A A council which 
empowers and cares 

about people
N/A

SC/06/21-22 6 Dec 2021
Update from Mid 

Cheshire Hospitals NHS 
Foundation Trust

To receive a verbal 
update from the Chief 
Executive Officer at 
Mid Cheshire Hospitals 
NHS Foundation Trust, 
specifically on the 
significant investment 
and  improvements 
being made to Leighton 
Hospital, Crewe

Director of 
Commissioning

N/A An open and 
enabling 

organisation
N/A
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SC/05/21-22 6 Dec 2021
Update from the 

Cheshire East Place 
Partnership Board

To receive a verbal 
update from the 
Executive Director of 
Adults, Health and 
Integration on the 
work of the Cheshire 
East Place 
Partnership Board 
including any 
implications for 
Scrutiny ahead of the 
Cheshire and 
Merseyside 
Integrated Care 
Board that will be 
established on the 1 
April 2022.

Director of 
Commissioning

N/A An open and 
enabling 

organisation
N/A



OFFICIAL

SC/08/21-22 21 Mar 2022
Update from Cheshire 
and Wirral Partnership 
NHS Foundation Trust

To receive an update 
from the Associate 
Director LD, NDD & ABI 
& East Relationship 
Management  on the 
work being carried out 
in the Poppy Factor and 
work with the veterans 
as mentioned in the 
Quality Account 2021; 
and how this 
Committee might assist 
in ensuring any 
anticipated funding in 
the area of eating 
disorders best met the 
needs of the residents.

Director of 
Commissioning

N/A A council which 
empowers and cares 

about people
N/A

SC/09/21-22 21 Mar 2022
Update from NHS 
Cheshire Clinical 

Commissioning Group

To receive an update 
from the 
Accountable Officer 
ahead of the 
imminent 
implementation of 
the Cheshire and 
Merseyside 
Integrated Care 
Board.

Director of 
Commissioning

N/A A council which 
empowers and cares 

about people
N/A
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SC/10-21-22 21 Mar 2022
Update from the 

Integrated Care Board 
(ICB)

TO BE CONFIRMED: 
To receive an update 
from the Chair and 
Chief Executive of 
the Cheshire and 
Merseyside 
Integrated Care 
Board ahead of the 
imminent 
implementation of 
the Cheshire and 
Merseyside 
Integrated Care 
Board (ICB)

Director of 
Commissioning

N/A A council which 
empowers and cares 

about people
No


